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Friday 08 March 2024 

 

Staff Changes – March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I write to inform you of a change to our site team which will take effect from the end of 
this term. 

Mr Rolfe will be leaving the school on Friday 22 March in order to take up a new 
position. In the relatively short time that Mr Rolfe has been part of our Kingsnorth 
family, he has worked tirelessly to keep our site and community safe. He has been a 
dedicated and supportive member of the team and we will miss his unique sense of 
humour! We are very grateful for his contribution to our school OPAL team, guiding us 
on delivering and resourcing new zones 

We are very pleased to announce that Mr Richard Everett has been appointed as our 
new, full-time Site Manager and will be starting at Easter. Mr Everett is well known to 
our school community and we look forward to welcoming him back to the school. We 
will ensure that there is a robust transition of roles in order to ensure that the school 
site continues to run smoothly. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mr Rolfe every success for the future and to thank 
him for his time with the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Iain Witts 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


